
 

April 2020 Vacation Care Adjusted Program 

Please read through the details below outlining the adjusted Vacation Care Program 
we are currently planning to offer for the first week of the April School holidays. 

Dates: Tuesday 14 April to Friday 17 April 2020 

Venue: William Clarke College, Before and After School Care (BAASC) rooms. 

Time: 7am – 5.30pm. Upon arrival, children must be signed into the WCC BAASC 
rooms by a parent or caregiver. 

Number of children: 45 maximum. Social distancing protocols as currently outlined 
by the NSW Government will be applied. 

Program: A mixture of indoor and outdoor activities. Excursions or incursions will not 
form part of the program due to the current restrictions. 

Dress: Mufti clothes (appropriate attire to be worn. No singlet tops, leggings or short 
shorts). Children should wear closed in shoes and bring a hat for outdoor activities. 

Food: Children bring their own food and drink for the day. No canteen facilities 
available. Children are encouraged to bring a drink bottle to refill at the College’s 
bottle filling stations; bubbler facilities will not be available due to current health 
warnings. 

Cost: $85 per day 

Other: To assist BAASC staff to meet social distancing protocols, Preparatory – Year 
4 children may bring an electronic device from home as well as Year 5-6 as per the 
usual arrangement. This arrangement shall be in place for the April Vacation Care 
program only. 

To confirm your child’s space at Vacation Care, please 
email; baasc@wcc.nsw.edu.au by Monday 6 April advising the days you would like 
your child to attend. 

Please note: The College will continue to monitor the advice given by the Federal or 
NSW Government, change and respond accordingly. 

Any queries or concerns regarding the upcoming Vacation Care should be directed 
to: Mrs Sandra Scoular: sgs@wcc.nsw.edu.au 
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